
Gretna Green Elementary School 
15 Gretna Green Drive 

Miramichi, NB 
E1V 5V6    

   
Principal: Carolyn Simmons                                                                       Vice-Principal: Krista Bransfield 

Phone:  506 778-6099 * Fax 506 778-6143 
 

June 21, 2012 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

As the end of the current year approaches, we would like to remind parents that students will 

return to school on Wednesday, September 5th with the exception being the new Kindergarten 

students who will be following a staggered entry. 

 

Following is a list of our teaching assignments for the 2012-2013 school year: 

 

Kindergarten -   Tanya Matheson, Nancy Walls 

Grade 1 -    Lisa Lynch, Yvonne Girouard 

Grade 2 -    Diane Arbeau, Sharon Gardiner 

Grade 3 -   Carolyn Simmons 

Grade 3 FI -   TBA 

Grade 4 -   Krista Bransfield 

Grade4 FI -   Linda Dickson 

Grade 5 IF -   Judy Gallant 

Grade 5 FI -   TBA 

Natalee Morehouse - Methods and Resource/Reading Recovery 

Brandon Ryan –   Physical Education 

Keith Comeau -   Principal 

Krista Bransfield -   Vice Principal 

Andy Stewart –   Guidance 

 

Mrs. Angela Moody will be taking a teaching position at the Blackville School and Mrs. Dianna 

Hosford will be taking a teaching position at Harkins Middle School.  We will miss having these two 

exceptional educators at Gretna Green and wish them all the best at their new schools. 

 

We also wish to congratulate Mr. Keith Comeau on his recent appointment of Principal at Gretna 

Green. We know his will be an awesome Principal! 

 

We are already looking forward to another fun filled year at Gretna Green and we wish everyone a 

safe and happy summer break. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Gretna Green Staff 


